
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lynbrook High Schol 

Weekly Newsletter – 09.30.22 

- Flyers Included:  
 - SEPTA Presentation on October 3 
 - Jobs Fair on October 15 
 - Lace Up for Kids 

- Thank you to all who helped make our Blue Ribbon Day 
such a success! It was great to celebrate this 
accomplishment with the entire building. The whole 
community has a lot to be proud of. 

- Reminder: Students should check their school email 
regularly. Many high school and guidance related items are 
emailed to students on an ongoing basis. 

- Exciting new clubs: in addition to the Fashion Club, 
Varsity Club, and Sports Media Club – LHS will now be 
offering a Mock Trial Club. The first meeting will be this 
coming Monday (10/3) at 3:00 in room 109. If you have any 
questions, email Mr. Michael Cerbelli. 

        Upcoming Events 

                  October 
10/3 – Moms’ and Dads’ Club mtg (7:00) 
10/3 – SETPA meeting (7:00) 
10/5 – Yom Kippur – Schools Closed 
10/7 – Early Dismissal District Emergency Evacuation 
Drill – students dismissed at 1:00 p.m. 
10/8 – Jobs Fair (see flyer) 

UPDATES 

 @sarosy_lhs @LynbrookHS 



 





 


